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The Roadrunner 

November 2018 FHCSC NEWSLETTER 

President's Pen: 

Wow! November is here! Time sure does fly by 
when fall has everyone in an amazing mood! 
We had a great October Fest luncheon where 
we enjoyed everyone's company and a great 
presentation by Old Bisbee Brewing Company. 
We also bid "see ya later" to our great Ad-
visor, Mrs. Laurie Baker, who is heading out 
into a new wonderful and great adventure of 
Army Retirement. We are so happy for her 
and her husband and wish her the best! We 
will miss her and her guidance so very much! 
Thank you Mrs. Baker!  

If you haven't RSVP'd for your November 
Luncheon, please do! The only place to do so 
is at http://www.fhcsc.com/luncheons.html . We 
will be playing bingo! Also, for our We Care 
this month we are asking members to bring 
candy and candy canes for the SV Chamber 
Illuminated Parade. The FHCSC will be repre-
sented in it for the first time and we want 
you to join us! How exciting! We are happy 
that we get the opportunity to give out can-
dy to the children of Sierra Vista and need 
your help collecting candy for this.  
As I close I just wanted to tell you all how 
thankful I am for all of you. November is the 
Month of thanks, but you all give me a rea-
son to be thankful everyday. Giving back is 
an amazing thing and as the busy season is 
upon us, lets always remember each other and 
why we do "this" -  our community! Thank you 
for being an amazing FHCSC!  
Cyndi Gilbert  
President 

Check out our 2018-2019 Governing Board! 
Reach out if you need anything!  

 
President    Cyndi  
First VP     Erin 
Second VP    Anna  
Treasurer    Sofia  
Secretary    Jerilyn  
Parliamentarian   Edwina  
Activities     Jennifer  
Disbursements    Lesley  
Historian    Samantha  
Hospitality    Aimee  
Membership    Teresa  
Newsletter    Jamie 
Publicity    Ginger 
Reservations    Sonja  
Scholarship    Sandra  
Ways & Means    Angie  
Webmaster    Olga  
Volunteer Coordinator    Briana  
WE Care/ 
  Community Outreach   Kimberly 
Honorary President   Nancy  
Advisor     Tamara  
Advisor     Janie  
Advisor     Sara  
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Over the last two months, the club has continued to grow!  
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ting to a membership can do so! Attendance at one luncheon as a non -member is permitted. 
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so they can see for themselves what being a member is all about!  
 
Teresa Denton  
Membership Chair 
fhcscmembership@gmail.com 
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Board Member  

Volunteer of the Month  

 

Erin McCollum  
 

Erin is our amazing board 
volunteer of the month! 
She currently serves as 
the 1st VP of Programs 
and did last year as well. 
She plans all of the luncheons and has put 
in countless hours making sure we have an 
amazing monthly get together United in 
Friendship and Service. I think we can all 
agree that her efforts are wonderful and 
keep us coming back month to month!  
Her decorations are always beautiful and 
attention to detail keep our club held to-
gether. If you see her around, please let 
her know how much you appreciate her. 
Thanks Erin!  
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Volunteer Opportunities: 

 

Bazaar-  November 2nd-11am- 10pm and 
Nov 3rd -  7am-8pm 
 
TMAC Decorating-  November 29th-
30th (we will need volunteers to 
decorate during the day)  
 
Sierra Vista Chamber of Commerce Il-
luminated Parade - Saturday,December 
1st-  430pm (we need volunteers to 
walk with us, children included, to 
pass out candy and flyers! We will 
dress as Snowmen and snowflakes)  
 
Historic Tour of Homes - December 8th 
12pm-4pm (we will need guides in 
homes and helping at check - in table -  
volunteers get free admission !)  

http://www.fhcsc.com/
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Volunteers needed! 

 

We still need volunteers for the bazaar! Share with your student organizations. We wel-

come student volunteers too! =) You do not have to be a member to volunteer.  

https://www.signupgenius.com/go/30E0A4DA9AE2CA5FC1- fhcsc1 


